FAQ'S

When and where is the Halloween

Pumpkin Patch event?

The event will take place on 25th, 26th & 27th of October
(Friday, Saturday & Sunday) 2024 at Arens - Ruislip.

How much does it cost to attend the
Halloween Pumpkin Patch?

The entry fee is £10 per person, and children under 2
years old can attend for free.

How do | book tickets?

You can book online via our reservation system.

You'll be asked to pay in full during the process.

The confirmation email will say “table booking” but don’t
worry. This secures your attfendance for either date.

What time does the Pumpkin Patch open?

The Pumpkin Patch will be open from 10am to 12 noon.
However, we encourage you to stay for lunch as our
Halloween Themed Restaurant opens from 12 onwards.
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What is included in the entry fee?

Your entry fee includes one pumpkin per person,

access to our pumpkin carving and decorating stations,
the chance to participate in the Best Costume & Pumpkin
Competitions, a haunted scavenger hunt with prizes,
and various Halloween photo opportunities.

Are there any additional activities

or amenities available?

Yes! In addition to the Pumpkin Patch, we have a
Children’s Adventure Playground for kids to enjoy.

Our Halloween Themed Restaurant will also be open
for lunch, serving delicious food with a spooky twist.
And of course, you can warm up with spiced lattes and
hot chocolate.

Is there parking available?
Absolutely! We offer free parking all day, so you don't
have to worry about finding a spot for your car.

BOOK ONLINE NOW




